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Townsend, Erle

From: Marie Stivers <bhmom18@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric cars

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The idea of electric cars is great however, given Maine’s population, I don’t think most people 

could afford them.  Also, taking the time to stop and charge a car on an already long trip is 

inconvenient, time consuming and frustrating. As an older Mainer who travels to Connecticut I 

find the trip long enough with a gas powered car. 

Thank you. 

Marie Stivers 

Sent from my iPhone 


